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Excellency:  
 

I have the honour to address you with regards to the Voluntary National Review to 
be presented in the High Level Political Forum convene under the auspices of the 
Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2020. 

 
In this regard, it is my pleasure to share with you the main messages for the 

Voluntary National Review of the Government of the Republic of Panama. 
 
Let me reiterate the commitment of the Republic of Panama with the Sustainable 

Development of its people, and with the achievement of the 2030 Agenda and its goals 
even more while we are facing COVID-19 and all its impacts in our people’s life.  
 

We reaffirm our full support and cooperation with you and the ECOSOC Bureau 
during this difficult time and we commend and truly appreciate your work in these critical 
times.  

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.  

 
 
 
 

Isbeth L. Quiel M. 
Deputy Permanent Representative 

Charge d’affaires a.i. 
 
 
 
H.E. Ms. Mona Juul  
Permanent Representative of Norway  
President of ECOSOC  
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